
Headteacher’s Awards:

George – For brilliant 
talking about natural 
things before and at the 
seaside.

Riley S – For fantastic 
English sheet work this 
week. 

School Rule Award: Safe

Riley C – For great staying 
safe at the beach by 
looking at the cones for 
where to run to. 

Learning Notes:
o In English this week we have loved reading our Linked Book, What the Ladybird 

Heard at the Seaside!.
o For Maths we have reflected and consolidated our work from this half term, 

including Shape, Multiplication and Fractions.
o In Topic we looked at our Geography objectives of human and manmade, themed 

around the beach and then went to the beach! 
o In PE we have continued our Bikes, Trikes and Scooters skills by riding them in 

different routes and controlling our stopping.
o For our PSD we have been thinking about our Oak class community and changes.
Class Messages:
o Today we have shared with the children an update about the building works on 

site and how this will affect us after half term.
o We have sent home PE and Forest School kits so please return them on Tuesday 

we are back.
o We have an Inset day on Monday so we will see all the children back in class on 

Tuesday 3rd June!
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Our Beach Trip!
We had a fantastic day making sand and shell art, paddling in the sea and looking at natural and human seaside things.

Have a great weekend and brilliant half term, from Oak Class adults! ☺


